Dear Kristina,

HCAAC reviewed the proposals and objects as follows:

This is a basement added to the existing lower ground floor and as such excessive. It involves excessive garden take
up, with trees threatened.

We consider this proposal threatens the Netherhall Gardens green corridor.

I hope this is useful.
Best regards,

John Malet-Bates
For Hampstead CAAC

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2016/5374/P
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